
 
Booster Club minutes 

January 6, 2020 
 
Call to Order: 
President Pete Bergen called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm with 13 
members present. (Valerie Gardner, Steph Krolikowski, Pete Bergen, 
Kevin Fry, Fred Loreman, Beth Baker, Traci Ferguson, Barry Pidcoe, 
Becky Carl, Scott Mabus, Rebecca Krall, Brandee Krall and Kim Mitch) 
Secretary’s report was handed out and read. Motion to approve minutes 
was made by Val Gardner. Second by Kevin Fry. Motion carried 
unanimously  
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
 
Valerie presented the treasurer’s report. Total beginning funds - 
$109,851.67, Total Committed Funds of $51,534.90, leaves us with total 
available funds of $58,316.77. Motion to approve by Steph Krolikowski, 
second by Beth Baker. Motion carries unanimously.  
 
Fundraiser requests: 

• NHS, Student Leadership and Skills USA (Brandee Krall and 
Rebecca Krall) would like to use our small games of chance license 
for a lottery fundraiser. This is a new request so Kevin Fry will call 
the courthouse tomorrow and find out what the 
constraints/requirements are since these organizations are not 
part of the Booster Club.  

     
Public Comment:  

No Public Comment 
 
Old Business:  
 
Inside Concession Stand Network Monitor Update: 

• Rod thought that the school has something that we can use. Pete 
will contact Rod and get a report on the status of the monitor.  

 
 
 



Athletic Complex Update: 
• Rod is not available to give an update at this time 

 
Spring Bingo Needs: 

• We need to figure out how we’re going to get the tickets sold. 
Spring sports? Facebook? Val and Steph will get photos of prizes 
up on an event page on Facebook.  

 
Athletics/Band meeting for 2020 concessions: 

• Pete will try to schedule a meeting for late January or early 
February. We will have an executive meeting prior to meeting 
with the band.  

 
 
New Business: 
 
Barlett Tournament Needs: 

• There are still donations needed to offset the cost of the awards 
given to the athletes that win. If any member has business contacts 
that they can solicit for donations, please do so.  

• Kim is in need of food for the concession stand. All proceeds go to 
the Booster Club.  

• There are 2 vendors coming to sell t-shirts   
 
Winter 50/50 sales: 
 

• The Freshman class wanted to run a 50/50 at the winter sports. 
Pete will follow up with Sharon Adami to see if they are going to 
proceed.   

 
District Duals: 
 

• February 1, 2020 they will be held here. Kim is also in need of 
food for this event as well as parent/volunteers to make the food.  
Steph will make a post on the Booster Club Facebook page seeking 
help and donations for both tournaments. 

 
 



Motion to adjourn at 7:55pm by Barry Pidcoe, seconded by Beth 
Baker. Next Meeting is, Monday, February 3, 2020 @7pm in HS 
Cafeteria. 

Respectfully  Submitted,  
Stephanie Krolikowski 

 Secretary 


